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I would 1ike to register an objection to site E19 (Ulverston South)eastern
part of proposed M11M site off the A590.

Any development on this site would be unacceptable but most especially
retail development which would create a hazardous amount of traffic emerging
onto the A590 potentially 24 hours a day 7 days a week.

The A590 at this point narrows down to bypass the cottages at the Beehive -
it is a blind corner and already a bottle neck any further traffic would be
insupportable and dangerous.

Jan Hancock
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